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Nurlutta Railway Station 

Pedestrian crossing upgrade 

                   

 

The State Government is improving passenger safety 

and accessibility by upgrading the southern pedestrian 

crossing at Nurlutta Railway Station. 

What’s happening 

From mid-October, we will be undertaking service relocation 

works and minor rail track works. These activities are in 

preparation for works to upgrade the southern pedestrian 

crossing and access ramp to the station platform.  

To allow these works to be safely undertaken, the pedestrian 

crossing on the southern side of Commercial Road will be 

temporarily closed from October to late November 2024, weather 

permitting. A detour will be in place to provide passengers with 

unimpeded access to the railway station. 

From late-October until late November, we will demolish the 

existing pedestrian mazeway and construct a new one. 

How this affects you 

We will be working continuously during this time. There will be no 

impacts to passenger train services throughout the works. 

There will be some light spill and noise disruptions from time to time, 

but we'll do our best to keep the noise to a minimum.  

 

Our site compound will be established on the southern side of 

Commercial Road near the pedestrian crossing.  

 

There will be changes to traffic and pedestrian conditions to keep 

everyone safe while works are underway. Please follow 

traffic management directions while works are in 

progress. 

When 

Mid-October until late November 
2024 

Hours of work 

Day Works: 7am – 7pm  
 
Night Works: 7pm – 7am  

Where 

Nurlutta Railway Station 

More information 

Visit dit.sa.gov.au/railsi   

Email 
DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

Public Transport Enquiries Call 
1300 311 108 
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